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Dear Mr. Porter,

Enclosed is a copy of the editorial 
that came up in conversation at Eliot and Jane’s 
home the other evening. There is nothing very 
special about it, but writing such a piece now and 
then is therapeutic indeed. Having enjoyed your 
books so much, I am pleased to send you even so 
small a thing as this.

Judy and I enjoyed meeting you very much 
and hope to see you again on some future pass through 
the Mississippi Valley flyway. Perhaps you could 
look into a ’’float trip” on a ”john boat” on the 
Ozark Rivers. I haven’t done it yet, but it is 
considered the specialty of this area. With re­
gards from


